
Report of the Committee on Preparation for Ministry 
27 February 2021 

 
Inquirer Lynn Miller took and passed the Bible Content Exam on 5 February 2021. 
 
CPM has discerned a need to review the process of preparation for Commissioned 
Ruling Elders, and have formed a sub-committee to that end. 
 
Inquirers, Candidates and those in the CRE process are as follows: 
Inquirers Rebecca Lister; Lynn Miller; Matthew Robinson, and 
Candidates Rebekah Anderson; Kevin Long, and 
CRE Canddiate Cindy Kneiss. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Meg Shoeman, Temporary Stated Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 


